
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 4 October 2007 

4. UPDATE FROM THE COMMUNITY BOARD PRINCIPAL ADVISER 
 
 The Board received a report on relevant matters including a Customer Service Request report for the 

period 1 to 31 August 2007 and an update on its 2007/08 Discretionary, SCAP and Youth 
Development Funds. 

  
 The Board received a report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Funding Assessment Committee’s meeting 

held on 23 August 2007.   
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


